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Our Ref: DLlB/FOI/14/02/24  
 
Date: 20 February 2024 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act, received on 14 
February 2024, reference number FOI 14-02-24.  
 
At the request of a committee member of the Royal College of Psychiatry ECT and related 
treatments committee we have been asked to try to establish the location and number of NHS 
provider clinics for RTMS (Repetitive Transcranial Magnetic Stimulation) practising in the UK. If 
you have a TMS service commissioned, please could you respond to this email. 
 
I can confirm that Health Education and Improvement Wales (HEIW) has completed a search of its 
records and has established that it does not hold information falling within the confines of your 
request. HEIW is a Special Health Authority and does not commission Repetitive Transcranial Magnetic 
Stimulation services. 
 
In order to comply with our duty to advise and assist, as set out in section 16 of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000, we suggest you also contact Welsh Health Specialised Services Committee (WHSSC). Please 
see below the link to the WHSSC website. 
 
https://whssc.nhs.wales/contact-us/  


